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JOHNSON COUNTY CENTRAL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING 
2023-2024 Budget Hearing 

September 13, 2023 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Members Present: Arlin Beethe, Justin Beethe, Bob Hutt, Gail Hutt, Rebecca Plager, Kim 

Wellensiek 

Also Present:  Jon H. Rother, Superintendent-Elementary Principal; Laurie Badertscher, 

Recording Secretary; Rich Bacon, Principal PreK-4-8; Rick Lester, Principal 9-12; Garrett 

Collin, Activity Director 

Six visitors were present 

 

 

     The Johnson County Central Public Schools District No. 0050 Board of Education met in 

special session at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday September 13, 2023 in the High School Room 204, 

Tecumseh, Nebraska. The purpose of the hearing was to receive testimony pertinent to the 

proposed 2023-2024 budget as published in the Tecumseh Chieftain.  This hearing was also 

advertised on the Johnson County Schools website, U.S. Post Offices in Cook and Tecumseh, 

Nebraska and at the School District Buildings.  

     Kim Wellensiek called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and stated that a copy of the Open 

Meetings Law was available for review.  Roll call was taken, Arlin Beethe-present, Justin 

Beethe-present, Bob Hutt-present, Gail Hutt-present, Plager-present, Wellensiek-present.  

 

     Jon H. Rother, Superintendent reviewed the Johnson County Central Public Schools, District 

49-0050 budget for the 2023-2024 fiscal year as advertised in the August 31st, 2023 and 

September 7th, 2023 editions of the Tecumseh Chieftain.  Discussion was held.  

     A motion was made by Arlin Beethe and second by Plager to adjourn the meeting.  Roll call 

vote:  Arlin Beethe-yes, Justin Beethe-yes, Bob Hutt-yes, Gail Hutt-yes, Plager-yes, Wellensiek-

yes. Carried 6-0.  

     President Kim Wellensiek declared the meeting adjourned at 6:14 p.m.  


